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	Dear Parent / Carer,



I hope that you and your family are keeping safe and well during these strange weeks. As a school community we are desperately missing each other and the daily contact we have. I realise the additional anxiety that time away from school causes our young people and the immense pressure it places on you.

We are trying hard to ensure that the children remain connected at some level and engaged in their learning through a variety of means. However we do realise that for some of our young people this is not easy and the idea of doing school work at home may cause additional distress. Please feel free and more importantly, not under pressure to find a balance that works for you and your family.

At this stage there is no clear indication when we can safely return to school but hopefully it will be in the not too distant future. This is normally such a busy term and we will continue to adapt as much as possible for home access. 

Please continue to access your child’s Teacher through Class Dojo and keep an eye on our Twitter feed which as well as providing updates will direct you to the website where larger pieces of information such as videos, assemblies and letters will appear. 
If you require any further help, support or information please email me directly ht@firpark-pri.n-lanark.sch.uk or send a message via your child’s Class Dojo and I’ll happily make contact. Clare Burnett (CLD Worker) continues to be available via phone and will also happily pass on any messages for you. Her work mobile number is: 07913812802.
Sending my best wishes that you all remain safe and well and looking forward to welcoming the children back as soon as it is safe to do so.
Yours sincerely

Marie Clare Webster
Head Teacher
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